
The Melville Jewish Center community continues to build on our 
traditions and values to create a thriving world for the next generation. 
It is because of YOU, our members, in whatever role you choose to play, 

that we are strong and ready to face the future.



In 5782, we began envisioning what was needed to face the future: 




In 5783, we will begin a reJEWvenation!
 Join us on the High Holidays to learn more!

 

Looking forward to growing together!
Cheryl Haiken and Lisa Travis, Co-Presidents

Shanah Tovah!Shanah Tovah!Shanah Tovah!
Thank you for your support! 

It's important now more than ever 
for our Jewish community to stand strong!

The High Holidays are a great opportunity for us to reflect 
on what we have done this past year 

and what we hope to accomplish in the coming year!

We changed our name to the Melville Jewish Center
Our new website will be launched in September
Our new Rabbi and his family have become an integral part of our
community and revitalized our Shabbat services and other events
Student Cantor Rachel Black will be on hand to lend a beautiful
musical element to our services during the year
We now have a presence on social media
Our Religious School program has been reimagined to better meet
the needs of our young families
Our Early Childhood Center implemented more STEAM play based
learning to encourage active exploration and discovery
The Village was created to provide a social community for our active
60+ members
And much more…


